Unit 3 My City

Lesson 10: The bakery is on Peter street

レッスン 10: パン屋さんはピーター通りにあります

Target: Talking about your city using prepositions of place 目的: 前置詞(場所)を使って,自分の街について話しましょう!

Reading 単語



New vocabulary introduced in the reading

also

	•		
•	welcome to	~ へようこそ	•
•	show around	~を案内する	•
•	an exit	出口	•
•	a rice ball	おにぎり	•
•	everything	すべてのもの	•
•	a vending machine	自動販売機	•
•	at the end	~の終わりに	•

a barbecue set バーベキューセット a stockbroker 株式仲買人 金持ち rich ~階 a story ~階 a floor スクリーン a backyard 「家の〕裏庭 a screen ~もまた a driveway 私道

an avenue

a garden

大通り

庭

Unit 3: My City Lesson 10



Read the passage and circle the new words as you find them

Hi, I'm Noel. Welcome to Deanton. This is my hometown. Let me show you around.

Now, we are <u>in</u> the station. There are many interesting shops <u>near here</u>. The book store is <u>next</u> to the North exit and the convenience store is across from the book store. There is a bus station between the convenience store and the book store. There are many funny comic books in the book store, and you can buy a drink or a rice ball in the convenience store. Everything in the convenience store is very cheap. I often buy stuff there.

The bank is in front of the South exit. It is a big bank and there are many customers inside it. The drug store is behind the bank. It is near the hospital. The doctors work in the hospital and you can buy medicine in the drug store. The hospital is on Baker Street. There are a lot of vending machines in front of the hospital. Sometimes I buy drinks from the vending machines because there are no vending machines near my house.

There is a movie theater on the corner of Baker Street and Park Road. There are 6 screens in the movie theater. I like to watch movies in the theater on the weekend. There is a Thai restaurant near the movie theater. Also, there is a nice park between the movie theater and the restaurant. In summer, my friends and I sometimes have picnics in the park and eat Thai food. My favorite Thai food is called "Tom yam goon." It's delicious.

There is a subway station near my house. The subway station is under a library. The library is on the corner of Park Road and Glen Avenue. I live on Glen Avenue. There are a lot of houses on Glen Avenue. I live in the big white house at the end of the street. I have a big garden. My garden is behind my house. In my garden there is a barbecue set and a swimming pool. I like to swim in the pool every morning.

My friend Thomas lives next to me. Thomas is a stockbroker. He is very rich. He has a really big house. His house has four stories. On the first floor, he has a gym. On the second floor, he has a movie theater and on the third floor, he has a swimming pool. He has a spa in his backyard and he has three nice cars in his driveway. I want to live in Thomas's house.



Answer the questions below

- 1. Are there a lot of interesting shops near the station?
- What is the book store next to?
- What is across from the book store?
- What is on the corner of Baker St & Park Rd?
- Where is the park?
- Is the subway station next to the library?
- What is in his garden?
- 場所の前置詞がいくつありましたか?



19 **Copyright 2013 DMA KK** www.mydma.com 20